Hockey Steering Committee Meeting 11.19.23

Present: Steve Jewell, Christie Jewell, Mackenzie Zayac, Lindsey Bickford, Haley Arnold,
Michelle Johnson, Todd Bolduc, Alex Netten, Bill Boardman, Renee Callahan, and Sarah
Schultz-Nielsen

Meeting was called to order.

October’s meeting minutes were approved.

The Committee went into executive session to discuss scheduling.
Reports:

-Registrar: Christie asked that if we haven't already, please have a background check
completed if it's due. Mariners registrations are going well.

-Coaches: Todd reported that all coaches are up to date on requirements.

-Team Reps: Haley will reach out to the team reps to seek volunteers for the wreath pickup day.
-Fundraising: We discussed the cash calendar and the streamlined sign up this year. Michelle
and Mackenzie have done a great job seeking donations so that we make money for the
organization.

-Finance Director: Lindsey gave us a report, discussing the possibility of using Square or
another option in future fubndraising so that not so much cash is being handled, as was with the
wreath fundraiser.

-MEAHA: Alex reported on the last meeting, shared that MEAHA has $500 for organizations to
use to boost events on social media.

-Grow the Game: Renee will explore the social media funds that Alex referred to.

-Secretary: Not much happening with IT and PR. Sarah reported on the success of the Middle
School Girls team and how she is on the ballot for secretary for the Maine Girls Ice Hockey
Association.

Meeting adjourned, 7:50 p.m.



